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Wow! The final week of Reception. We
can’t believe how has this year has gone.

STEAM week has been a lovely week for
the children, full of wonderful learning
opportunities. They loved the Science
workshop, particularly making the slime as
well as the big dome where they watched a
film.

Our book of the week has been ‘The Way
Back Home’. We have done some writing
based around this book as well as some art.

The children have done so well with going
into the MPH each morning.

RECEPTION NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 19*" of June 2022

SOUNDS OF THE WEEK: @

We have now finished Phase 3 so please practice
using your sound mat. As well as reading all the
words. All phase 3 - qu, sh, ch, th, ng, ai, oo, oo,
ee, igh, oa, oo (look), oo (moon), ar, or, ur, ow, oi.
ear, air, ure, er. Remember to speak to your class
teacher to clarify how to say the sounds.

Continue to practice any Phase 2 sounds that
your child doesn’t know as well as all of the phase
3 sounds.

TRICKY WORDS:

All phase 2 and phase 3 - |, no, go, into, to, the, he,
she, we, me, be, was, you, they, all, are, my, her.
Remember we don’t sound these out, we learn
them by site!

MESSAGE FROM TEACHERS:

Children are doing well with coming into the
MPH in the mornings; we will also continue this
for the final week. Please ensure they are there
before 7am to support with their transition.

Class Party - Tuesday 21° June. All children to
bring in food to share with the rest of the class
(sweet and savoury). They must bring a plate and
cutlery too. Snack as normal.

It is very hot so children require short sleeves, sun
cream and a sun hat. However, when the weather
is very hot/dusty, the children do not go outside.
Children to come to school wearing full school
uniform, including black shoes. PE kit only on PE
days. We now have our water facilities back in
school!

Please practice sentence reading and
writing at home as much as possible.
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LIBRARY:

What a way to end the children's library
session! EYFS children acted as little froggies
just like the book that the Librarians just read,
"Hoppy Ever After!”

See the next page for some exciting photos!

LITERACY:

Writing sentences. Talking about
capital letters, finger spaces and full stops.

Children should be gaining more confidence
with writing sentences, they can write
sentences about anything at home. About
their family/friends, about their favourite story
or something they did at the weekend!
Anything!

When writing sentences, it is important
children use their sounds to spell words. In
Reception, we don’t focus on spelling every
word correctly. We focus on the children
trying, using their sounds.
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MATHS:

Halving numbers.

ARABIC:

Please bring Arabic folders to school. Work can
be uploaded to Class Dojo.

Contact email - Ms Ahlam
ahlam.abushenar@dohabritishschool.com for
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Photos of the Week
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